
 
 

 
 
 

 
William Penn Newsletter 

13th December 2016 
 
 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
 
As this will be the last newsletter of the term and on behalf of everyone at William Penn, we would 
like to wish you all our very best wishes for the holiday season.  We look forward to seeing you when 
the Spring Term begins on January 3rd 2017. 
 
Non-Uniform and Parties Tomorrow 
 
As you know, we have our PTA Christmas parties tomorrow instead of hot lunches which will not be 
served.  The PTA lists have been in the front playground to enable parents to sign up for a variety of 
items.  If children have particular preferences or allergies, they are welcome to bring a personal party 
plated lunch.   
 
In addition, if pupils would like to wear their party clothes/Christmas jumper tomorrow they are 
welcome to do so.  Please remember, however, that the children should only wear clothing that will 
keep them warm and that is suitable for outdoor play at break and lunchtime. 
 
Christmas Concert Thank You 
 
The Christmas concert was a huge success yesterday.  We would like to thank all those of you that 
have passed on their thanks to the children and staff alike – it really is much appreciated. 
 
Christmas Song  
 
One of the very popular songs at the concert last night was called Winter Carol, written by Fiona 
Lander and sung in two part harmony.  The first soloist was Elizabeth Flood and the second soloist, 
Nathan Lee. 
The carol can be heard on the radio over the next couple of weeks as below: 
 
� BBC Sussex broadcasts on 104.5/104.8 and on 95.3FM (Brighton). We are now also on DAB 

Digital Radio, and online at www.bbc.co.uk/sussex. Social media: Twitter - @bbcsussex 
www.facebook.com/bbcsussex 

� BBC Surrey broadcasts on 104 (East Surrey/North Sussex) and 104.6FM (West Surrey/NE 
Hampshire), on DAB and online at www.bbc.co.uk/surrey. Social media: Twitter -@bbcsurrey 
www.facebook.com/bbcsurrey 

 
Friday 23 December 
0755 Sussex Breakfast - William Penn Primary School, Horsham - Winter Carol 
1755 - Sussex Drive - William Penn Primary School, Horsham - Winter Carol 
  
We also hope to add the recording to our website so please do look out for this. 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
PTA Discos 
 
Please be reminded that the discos are on Thursday evening.  Cadbury and Fox classes should 
arrive for 5pm at Cadbury class and be collected from the same place at 6pm.  Fry and JBB classes 
should arrive for 6pm at Fox class and be collected promptly at the same place at 7pm. 
 
Sandwich Lunches 
 
The children have been reminded today that if they eat a sandwich lunch in Key Stage 2, they can 
eat outside either under the canopy or in the sunshine depending on the weather, or in the hall when 
hot lunches have finished serving.  
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
Sibella Hall-Palmer has been awarded her level 8 BAGA gymnastics award and her Level 3 ASA 
swimming award.  Sophie Cartner, Amelie Cartner and Amber Flood have all achieved the British 
Gymnastics Proficienty awards for Level 6.  Josh Bernardi has passed his Grade 2 Violin exam with 
Merit. Well done to all children. 
 
If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, please e-mail the 
office: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 
 


